
FAASTeam presents:

Wings Safety Program for EAA Chapter 538

Presentation to the EAA Glendale Chapter 538
on the FAA Wings Safety Program, how to use it,
benefits of participation, and question and answer
segment.
Directions: Polhill Building, approximately 1/2 mile north of
Glendale Airport on Glen Harbor Blvd at 7856 N Glen Harbor
Blvd Glendale, AZ 85307. That is the NWC of 106th and Glen
Harbor Blvd directly across from the Parker Aerospace Gas
Turbine building.

A message from the National FAASTeam Manager
Earn your WINGS to get a chance to win a cash prize. Go to

www.mywingsinitiative.org

for more info.

Join us on Facebook: https://www.facebook.com/groups/GASafety/

Sign up for the FAA's safety services at www.FAASafety.gov!
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Tue, Feb 8, 2022 - 18:30 AZST

Polhill Building
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Glendale, AZ 85307

Contact: PHILIP TERRY CORBELL
(623) 363-8238

USAFPLT@gmail.com

Select #: WP07109832
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The FAA Safety Team (FAASTeam) is committed to providing equal access to this meeting/event for all participants. If you need
alternative formats or services because of a disability, please communicate your request as soon as possible with the person in the

“Contact Information” area of the meeting/event notice. Note that two weeks is usually required to arrange services.


